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March 15,1994

Note to: Emile Julian
Chief, Docketing and Services Branch

From: Chris Daily
RES,DRA,RPHEB

Subject: Docketing of Comments on the Staff Draft Rulo

Enclosed for docketing is a comment letter related to the NRC Staff's draft rule on
Radiological Criteria for Decommissioning. This letter was received on our
electronic bulletin board on 3/14/94 at 13:41 pm. The user logged on at time of
receipt of the comment was Drew Thatcher of the WA Department of Health, P.O.
Box 47827, Olympia, WA 98504, 206-586-8715. Please send a copy of the
docketed comment to Jim Malaro (mail stop NLS-139) for his records.
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